
	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  

The Greenville Police Department requires officers to de-
escalate situations, when possible, before using force. 
 
Section 4.1.1 of GPD policy specifically states “When time 
and circumstances reasonably permit, officers shall use de-
escalation tactics in order to reduce the need for force.” 


